
TERM 2
Term 2 has flown by! Year 7 enjoyed our first school trip to Biggin Hill as part
of their topic work. Since working with Mr Rummary, some of our students
are becoming highly skilled at climbing and are working towards formal
qualifications. Students have taken part in amazing science, English and

maths lessons throughout the term. Our careers education has also been a
great success with many of our students having had a 1:1 careers meeting

with the Futures Team. 
We have also welcomed some new students and a number of new staff. We

are also looking forward to welcoming more new staff and students in
January as our school continues to expand.

  

The whole team at
Bricklehurst Manor wishes

you a very peaceful
Christmas and a happy and

prosperous 2025! 
  

NEWSLETTER
Students

returnMonday 6thJanuary!

AUTUMN
TERM 2024 



FROM FARM TO CLASSROOM
STUDENTS SELECTING, CUTTING AND

 THEN DECORATING OUR CHRISTMAS TREES

PICK YOUR

OWN

CHRISTMAS

TREE



National Christmas
Card Competition

Well done to Harley in Year 7 for his
amazing Christmas card design - He
came 3rd nationally out of over 70

schools! We are all very proud!

National Indoor Climbing
Award Scheme

Well done to Jack in Year 9 -
pictured here at the Ordinary

Climbers Gym. He is well on his way
to achieving his NICAS Level 1 

Thank you to our
new Chef - Sam for a
delicious Christmas

Dinner! It was a
great day with

jumpers, crackers
and pigs in blankets!

Bricklehurst Christmas Dinner



Thank you to those who attended our
first parents evening. It was lovely to be

able to use the Manor House and to
welcome parents in. We hope you found

it beneficial. We really valued the
feedback we received and we are

committed to improving communication
- our new parent portal should help with

this! 

Better communication

Timely communication

Nothing at the moment!

Parents Evening

The personalised, tailored approach.
 

The nurturing environment
Postive future pathways

Tell us what we are
doing well

Tell us what we need to
do better

Year 7 had their first trip when
they went to RAF Biggin Hill as

part of our learning on "Britain At
War". Students had the

opportunity to view artefacts
from the war, use morse code to
communicate with each other,

experience what it took to
become a pilot in the war, visit a

replica Anderson Shelter and
view an exhibition on women at

war. The trip was fun and
informative and we look forward

to returning in the future.

Year 7 
Visit to

Biggin Hill


